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10th September 2020
Dear Parents and carers,



Your child should have received a ‘Starting Secondary Booklet.’ This booklet explains how to apply for a secondary school place for your child. It will also give you information about all the different schools in Newham you can apply to, key information about specific schools and the dates when you can visit for ‘open days.’

The best way to apply is by registering on the eadmissions website: https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/.Once you have registered, please input all the key information related to your child and then make six choices with your first option being your favoured school.
You can start applying now and the deadline for applying online is 31st October 2020. You will find out which secondary school your child will be attending on 1st March 2021 via email.

On our school website, you will find an online copy of ‘Starting Secondary Booklet’ and a PowerPoint slideshow which will you give more information about the application process. 

If you need any help with the secondary school application process then please email on: year6@newcity.boleyntrust.org or contact the eadmissions team. 
Many thanks,

The Year 6 Team
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